
North York Community Council

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Irene

IRENE COELHD <irene.coelho@roqerscom>
Thursday, January 11, 2018 6:24 PM
North York Community Council
Fera Nick (AGCO)’

Re: Municipal Significant Letter

Myflo. 3

From: North York Community Council <nycc@toronto.ca>
To: ‘IRENE COELHO <irene.coelho@rogers.com>
Cc: ‘Fera Nick (AGCO)’ <nick.fera@agco.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 11,20181:48 PM
Subject: RE: Municipal Signiticant Letter

Hi Irene,

Do you have a name for this event?

Subject:

I 1i
)di1i1liILIi434

PAPA COMPRA DI BILNETES I INrowMAçoEs CONTACT!:
NUNO AGUIAR 4162O.3I65 MANUEL AUGUSTa: 416—102-8394
I LJCIANO rOFLIlO: 416-tS,49773 - ANToNiO PEDRO: 416-SOS9010

1



Thanks,
Jennifer

From: IRENE COELHO [mailto:irene.coelho © rogers.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 8:45 PM
To: North York Community Council <nycc@toronto.ca>
Cc: Irene Coelho <irene.coelho@rogers.com>; Fera Nick (AGCO) <nick.fera@agco.ca>
Subject: Municipal Significant Letter

Attention North York Community Council

Good Afternoon,

We are having a public event on January 20th @7pm to raise funds for a church in Portugal which is in great need of
renovations. In order for us to obtain a liquor license we require a letter from council designating the event a”
municipally significant. My understanding is that there is a meeting on January 13th or 16th and we were hoping that this
issue could be raised and a letter issued following the meeting so that I can send it to AGCO.

Details of the Event:

• Saturday January 20th
• Time Gpm-lam
• Location Union 183, 1263 Wilson Aye, M3M 3G3

$sO1’

4+

1263 Wilson Avenue

•

• Dinner tickths are 60/person
• we are expecting about 800 people

Please let me know if you require any further information

Irene Coelho 647 642-5980
Irene
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